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 Paul Spyker OBJ2015/3210/A 24/06/2015  17:06:41 On behalf of the Board of Bedford Court Mansions Ltd and our 114 lessees, I would like to object to 

this application in the strongest possible terms. We are a residential community of more than 300 

people, within 100 metres of this proposal

Camden is spending millions of pounds on improving the public realm around Tottenham Court Road 

and surrounding streets. Is this application appropriate in light of that? 

Is it appropriate in light of the surrounding residential area? 

Is it appropriate that the additional transport links that are to be on our doorstep will be so gaudily lit to 

make any calmness gone?…This will only lead to more drunkenness and drug use in the area at night. 

There is simply no cohesive plan at the St Giles, each little spot being used in turn to make squeeze 

every penny possible out of the site, with absolutely no regard for the local area.

Do you really think it is appropriate for this area to become a second Piccadilly Circus? 

It is simply not appropriate with such a large residential community yards away, as well as being 

adjacent to Bloomsbury Conservation area. 

Time and time again we have commented on the over commercialisation of the St Giles Hotel site and 

its extended businesses, that are carried with scant regard for the neighbours and local residents. 

Usually being done in advance before any permissions, or by playing the system and the various 

departments of Camden to get its on way..and when it doesn’t and it seems to have total impunity from 

any enforcement by Camden and its officers. 

This is yet another example. 

WHY is this being dealt with under delegated powers to a single officer.?

Why is it in a 'Fast Track' department?

This is a MAJOR change to the area , one that should be consider at committee level involving the 

elected councillors. 

Please ensure this application is REFUSED
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 Peter Dayan OBJ2015/3210/A 24/06/2015  20:19:53 I am writing in the strongest opposition to this proposal. The idea is to visit significant light pollution 

on Tottenham Court Road, Bedford Avenue and Great Russell street, thus damaging my amenity as a 

local resident (I will be bothered by the light overspill), acting to the great detriment of Tottenham 

Court Road, because of its unreasonable scale, size, and brightness. 

This building is adjacent to a conservation area, and also to many residents - there is no excuse for 

creating a form of Piccadilly Circus.

Amongst these other fatal problems, it is also far too low - it will act to distract drivers, pedestrians and 

indeed cyclists and lead to increased accidents.

I am upset that this is being not being decided by the planning committee - it is sufficiently significant 

and sufficiently bad to make this essential.
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 Joseph 

Cappellazzi

OBJ2015/3210/A 24/06/2015  19:20:36 As a resident of Bedford Avenue, I object to this application and further attempts to make our 

residential street into some gaudy nightclub. This venue has already erected illegal structures and have 

not been punished for doing so. They are not to be taken seriousley.
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